
To Whom it may concern, 
 
 The Agency protocol for internal reports is that, if you wish to read them or copy them, 
you must request a copy from the recipient of the report, not the originator. To request a copy, 
please contact the person identified in the comments box by mail or phone or at the URL email 
address. 


